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27th March 2020 

Dear Children, 

I hope you are all well and getting some time outdoors in the lovely sunshine, in the garden or on a walk with your 

family.  You might even have the chance to go out on your bicycle. I have been out on mine! 

We all really miss you in school. I especially miss your beautiful happy smiling faces saying “hello” every morning, the 

sound of your singing and seeing the brilliant work you can do.  

For this time, you will know that due to Government measures that are needed to keep everyone safe, that we will 

have to stay apart from school until things are made better and then we will all be back together again.  

Some of you may be worried about the virus, but be assured that all the doctors and nurses are working really hard 

to make lots of people better.  You should continue to be very careful and keep washing your hands often.  

Your teachers will be caring for you and your education in a different way now for a few weeks. Every Monday 

(except for holiday time) they will be sending you work to do at home, so you can practice your skills and keep 

learning. Learning is something that you do really well at school, so it is up to you to show your mums and dads how 

good you are at doing your work.  

Don’t forget to help with chores too at home if asked ......and .......take your dog for a walk if you have one. 

This is my little Westie - Syd – He is 11 years old! 

 

 

Lots of Love to you all, 

Mrs Monaghan 
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Dear St. George’s Parents, 

You and your families are in my daily prayers. I have included 2 prayers below that you may wish to 

say with your child at home. 

Very best wishes; take care of yourselves and each other. 

A prayer for the world 

God of love and hope, 

you made the world and care for all creation, 

but the world feels strange right now. 

The news is full of stories about Coronavirus. 

Some people are worried that they might get ill. 

Others are anxious for their family and friends. 

Be with them and help them to find peace. 

We pray for the doctors and nurses and scientists, 

and all who are working to discover the right medicines 

to help those who are ill. 

Thank you that you are with us. 

Help us to put our trust in you and keep us safe. 

Amen. 

A prayer at bedtime 

Before the ending of the day, 

God, creator of the world, we pray 

That you, with steadfast love, would keep 

Your watch around us while we sleep. 

Amen 
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